

PASTORAL MESSAGE FROM FR. GEORGE

Weekly E-News Bulletin of
St. Christopher Hellenic Orthodox Church
October 23, 2020

available from parishes across the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of America.

Search:

Fr. George is scheduled to be away this weekend. He had arranged clergy coverage for our parish during his absence. Unfortunately, the Substitute Priest is sick and unable to serve so Fr. George invites you to <u>click here to find a parish in the United States to view live video streaming this Sunday morning</u>.

If time permits, <u>click here to let Fr. George know which parish in the United States you chose to worship with this coming Sunday</u>. Further, answer two questions: 1) name your favorite feature of the service that inspired you, and 2) name one blessing you received by viewing services at this parish. *Fr. George is hoping to compile your answers in a reflective way and share so that we can learn together from our viewing experiences.*Your name will not be used in his reflection, but he asks that you provide your name in case he needs clarification.

Important note: Since our Substitute Priest is unable to serve as scheduled, please do NOT come to St. Christopher Church this Sunday and be aware we will have no local video livestreaming. Instead, click to choose one of the many parishes in the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese that offers video-livestreaming services. Also, please pray for the Priest to recover quickly. Our next parish services will be Tuesday, October 27th, on the Eve of the Feast of the Holy Protection of the Theotokos (Vespers at 5:00 p.m. and Evening Divine Liturgy at 5:45 p.m.) Join us!